
                                                                                                                                                     
       

                    Message from the President  

  Powitanie Sezonowe (Season Greetings)!   

Looking back on the past 12 months, it’s easy to see the hard work and dedication 

of everyone at our Club. It was your collective ability to stay calm and maintain a 

sense of humor during these difficult times that I’m thankful for the most! We faced 

incredible challenges, but we focused on the Club and respond with our best. Our 

ability to not just survive but thrive during this difficult time truly exemplifies the 

care and compassion that are the hallmarks of our Club.  

Thank you for your hard work and creativity over the past year. As we look forward, the BOD’s 

are looking further to improving the interior, exterior and other items of our building and 

organization.  The first will be the changing of our drink tokens.  It has been many years since we 

have updated the tokens and it is a good financial practice to update these on a routine basis.  In 

the next few days our bartenders will have our new tokens available to hand out.  During the 

transition to the new tokens the Club will still accept the old wooden tokens until the end of 

February.  There will be no exchanges and the old tokens will not be accepted after February 28th.  

If you have any questions or concerns on the new tokens and the policy, please discuss them with 

a member of the board.  Please do not be upset with our bartenders during this time as this was 

discussed and implemented by the BOD.    

Happy Holidays to you and your families! I hope that the new year brings you much happiness, 

peace, and prosperity.  

Wesolych swiat (Happy Holiday’s)!   

                                                                                                                            President, Frank Zeleznicky 
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Calendar of events 

December 

19th Christmas Polka more information available at the club  

24th Christmas Eve club will be open from 2pm till 7pm. 

25th CLOSED FOR CHRISTMAS DAY 

31st New Year’s Eve Party $15 per person. Tickets on sale at 

the club 

January  

1st CLOSED  

11TH Bunco for ladies. 7pm. Ladies come play bunco and 

maybe meet some other ladies you have not yet made friends 

with at the club. Signup sheet is at the club. 

 

We are now accepting 2022 dues. Dues are $60 for the year 

and are due Jan 1st. Please drop off or mail them at your 

earliest convenience. Please update your information at the 

same time. 

 

If you need the hall for your upcoming event, please call Melissa 860-334-4170  

The Falcon newsletter is a quarterly publication of information and news about St. 

Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. Questions or comments can be directed to Melissa 

Perry, Editor, at melissaperry89@yahoo.com. Members: if you have recently 

moved, please update your home address by sending an email to 

stjoespolishclub@aol.com. Email addresses are always welcome and encouraged. 
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